
 
22 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Leavers Assembly 

I am writing to remind you that tomorrow we have our leavers assembly for our Year 

11 students in the afternoon. This is due to finish when the school day ends at 

3.10pm, students can then make their own way home as usual. 

A few additional reminders: 

●​ Students must attend school in their correct uniform as they all have an English Language exam 

tomorrow morning. There must be no writing on their uniform.   

●​ There will be an opportunity for shirt signing from lunch onwards but they must ensure they have 

a writing free shirt for when they return back to campus after half term.  

●​ Exam leave starts on Monday 9th June. Until then students must attend school each day in their 

correct uniform, ensuring this has no writing on. They will follow their usual timetable, unless 

they have exams or warm ups. After this date they only need to attend their exams and 

scheduled warm up sessions.  

●​ On 16th June, students can enjoy a complimentary ice-cream following their Physics exam.  

Prom - Wednesday 18th June 

Students were reminded today that attending the prom is conditional on meeting our expected 

standards of behaviour. While most of our students consistently meet these expectations, there are a 

small number who do not. All students have been informed that failure to uphold these standards may 

result in their removal from the prom. We would appreciate your support in reinforcing this message 

with your child. 

Thank you to those parents that have kindly donated towards our Year 11 leavers event.  You can still 

donate through your child’s Arbor account. This can be found in the Arbor School Shop entitled “A £1/ 

£5 / £10 Year 11 Leavers Assembly Donation”.  All donations will help towards decorations, treats and 

hiring the ice cream van to provide our Year 11s with an unforgettable send off.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Taz Johal 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


